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| wanted to write something eloquent and thought provoking but the anger | feel at yet
another slap in the face to hardworking tax payers is hard to tamp down.

Public spaces should be public to all people. Vagrants camping in them does not
make them welcoming to other people. Decriminalizing something is not a plan it is
basically inaction, throwing up your hands and giving up is not a good choice. It is
the top of a very slippery slope that we should not willing choose to fall down.



